
 
23.6.2020 

School Update 
Information for 2020/2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to share with you the organisation for classes for next year. Over the next few weeks, 
teachers will share information with their new classes in preparation for next year. 
 
Class Organisation will be as follows: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If your child is in Reception or Year 1 more information will follow regarding which class your child will be 
in.  
 
In the new academic year teachers will revisit the learning from the previous year group; however, it will 
be our priority at first to welcome children back to school after such a long period at home focussing on 
new routines, whatever they may look like in September. 
 
Monday 7th September will be an INSET day (school closed to all children). 
 
If you require Newts provision in September, please contact Mrs Myton through newts@newton-
hill.org.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support at this difficult time. We send our very best wishes to you and your 
family. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
C. Wheatley 

Mrs C Wheatley – Headteacher 
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Class  Teacher 

Nursery  Mrs Greaux 
Mrs Luck 

Reception (1) Mrs Neal 

Reception (2) Miss Fletcher  

Year 1 (1) Miss Cannon 

Year 1 (2) This class will have a new teacher. 

Year 2 Miss Brook 

Year 3 Mr Paine 

Year 4 Mrs Wrench 

Year 5 Mr Duce 

Year 6 Mr Sharp 
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